
17 AUGUST 2021 
 

TZANEEN DAM JETTY 3 IS OPEN FOR BOATS & FISHING 
 

 
The Tzaneen Dam Jetty 3 is now open to any member of the public who wishes to use it 
to launch their boat/s and/or for fishing. Access will only be granted to individuals in 

possession of a permit issued by the municipality. 
Jetty 3 will however remain closed for picnics to prevent the spread of covid-19. The 

municipality is also in a process of procuring management services for the facility on a 
long-term basis.   
 

The permit can be obtained at Planning and Economic Development Department (Land 
and Human Settlement Division). Application/s for permission must be done in writing 

stating the particulars of the applicant and purpose. This permit is free and must be 
produced at the gate. No one will be allowed into the premises without a valid permit.  
Applicants must either have a skipper license or a fishing permit.  

Please note that those who use Jetty 3 do so at their own risk and that the GTM will not 
be liable for any loss, damage, or injury.  

The Planning and Economic Development office is located at no 15B Peace Street next 
to the Blood Bank. 
You can contact Wiseman Mabunda at 0153078350/8106 or 072 433 2840 for more 

information. 
 

 
 
Applications must be sent to: Wiseman.Mabunda@tzaneen.gov.za 
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